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Reading: Our new big book of the week was Hattie and the Fox. The kids loved hearing 
the different voices and phrases that all of the characters said to Hattie the Hen when she 
kept warning them of the fox. Last week, I forgot to put that we were going to learn the oi 
and ue sounds. We are almost done with our Jolly Phonics book! 
  

Writing:  The students have been working on their thank you letters to Mr. Gundlach over 
at Randolph for the field trip we had a few weeks ago. It was great to see them write down 
what their favorite memory of the trip was.  
 
Math:  The students continued to learn about telling time this week. It got a bit trickier 
adding in the quarter past and quarter to. We will keep on working on this and my hope is 
that they’ll be able to tell time down to the nearest five minutes.    
 

Interest Day:  We had a fun and exciting first interest day! The kids started off the day 
with Mr. Buechel playing bocce ball. We then headed outside to see the goats. They were 
able to pet the goats and feed them too! We headed off to the Hendrickson’s farm to 
check everything out. You probably noticed the catapults they made. Hopefully, they are 
only using mini marshmallows and Cheerios  They also left with a boatload of candy 
from candy bar bingo and cookies they decorated. Sorry for all the sugar! 

Zoo:  
This week, we have looked at zebras, 
monkeys, and giraffes. The kids are 
getting pumped up and can’t wait to see 
all the different animals at the zoo. 

 
Literacy Night: 
On Tuesday, please join us as the 
elementary school has their literacy 
night. Our class will be reading their 
how to books they finished up and 
they look forward to sharing them if 
you attend. The evening kicks off at 
5PM in the elementary gym. I look 
forward to seeing many of you there. 
 
Graduation: 
Family and friends are encouraged to 
attend our graduation! The kids have 
been practicing their graduation song 
and are excited to be making the 
move to 1st grade!  

  
 

 
Upcoming Dates: 

 
May 25th – No School 
May 26th – Literacy Night @ 5 PM 
May 29th – Madison Zoo Field Trip 
June 4th – Graduation @ 9 AM 
 

 

Theme for Next Week: 
 Zoo 

 Jolly Phonics: er 

 Sight Word: “make” 
 

 
Don’t forget to have your students 

bring a sack lunch if they chose that 
option for our field trip on Friday! 

 

Have a safe  
Memorial Day Weekend!!! 

 
 


